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      Furniture pictured may not be the same furniture that  
                                                  will be   purchased

The Culver City Friends of the Library would like to thank 
all those who have come forward to get involved in the
exciting Library Centennial Renovation Project.  
Whether you came to Menchies or wrote a check or just
checked in to see what’s going on, we appreciate your
interest and support.  We are pleased to say that the response
from the community has been heartwarming, and the steady
stream of donations has been gratifying.  As of the middle of
April, we have received $8,000 in donations.  We are
optimistic that we will reach our goal and in the meantime,
plans are progressing.  In collaboration with the county
library staff, we are finalizing floor plans and furniture
choices and hope to have final plan information for you soon! 
In the meantime, keep the support coming, whether it’s
financial or moral.  OUR library will have a great look as it
enters its centennial celebration year!


